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Tuzla/ Sarajevo 28th of October 2017.
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Dear Lions Friend, 

Allow me at the very beginning to express my best wishes for the good health for you and yours beloved ones.
Also, my best thoughts and velleities go for your progress and achievemnt in the new LIONS century.
We, LIONS from Bosnia and Herzegovina have to face a big challenge regarding increase of membership, significantely and become a District. This is a “hell of work” that we will enjoy, me personally for sure. As one of the novelty on that path will be our humanitarian event that will respectfuly outgrow as traditional one.
Here by I would like to kindly ask you to book your LIONS schedule for the last full weekend in June 2018, precisely from 22nd to 24th of June 2018.    
LIONS from Bosnia and Herzegovina have honor and pleasure to invite our Lions fineds to “Rafting at Neretva river”. 
It will be en excellent opportunity to enjoy our time together, to exchange some thoughts and exepreinces as well as to strenghten Lionism in Bosnia and Herezgovina. 
The collected funds will be use to combat diabetes in child population.
Neretva, the green beauty will offer you unique plesure and special dose of positive adrenalin waking up at the same time some of your hiden and sleepy adventure spirits.
This is the very first time within the whole history of Lionism in Bosnia and Herzegovina that something like this will be organized. Therefore, you are the most kindly requested to find the time and possibility to support us.
We will come back to you soon with more technical details related to this event.

Your positive approach and good will to support us by attending the rafting with your crews, will be highly appreciated.

With all my respect, devotion and friendship,
In Lionsm                
Truly.

Sabina Mujezinović, in person
BH LIONS ZONE President Woman
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